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As a long time Oregon resident, I’m asking you to please support SB 181, which will 

prohibit state funding for experiments that cause suffering to dogs and cats at 

university laboratories. Additionally, I strongly encourage expanding the bill to close 

down the OHSU primate facility in a responsible and humane way for all concerned—

benefiting both the animals and the workers involved.  Since the days of Governor 

McCall, Oregon has always shown the way to the rest of our Nation, and indeed, the 

rest of the world.  Now is another such opportunity for our Oregon legislature to lead 

in correcting such barbaric procedures. 


